Jomsl_(z, Mark —

From: Nina Chomsky <nrchomsky@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 2:36 PM

To: Jomsky, Mark

Subject: Council Meeting February 4, 2019: Agenda Item 5 - CIP Budget A,emd,emts: Annandale

Canyon Park

|CAUTION:This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Please Deliver to the Council Before Tonight's Meeting -- Thank You.

LINDA VISTA-ANNANDALE ASSOCIATION

Re: Council Meeting February 4, 2019 -- Agenda Item 5 CIP -- Budget Amendments --
Annandale Canyon Park Improvements

Mayor Tornek and Council Members,

The Linda Vista-Annandale Association (LVAA) supports the Staff Recommendation to allocate what appears to be the
final funding needed to complete the approved Trail and other improvements at the Annandale Canyon Park. LVAA and
neighbors have worked for years (including many of us taxing ourselves to buy the property) to save and improve this
beautiful open space area and to improve it for public City-wide access and enjoyment. With these funds, it appears that
the project may finally be finished in due course, and fully open for public access. Thank you in advance for supporting
this amendment and allocation.

Sincerely,

Nina Chomsky, LVAA President

1 02/04/2019
Item 5




